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MEMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 6, 1975 

DICK CHENEY 

GENERAL LAWSON 

White House Staff Mess Operation 

On 15 December 1975, I directed that the practice of purchasing 
certain food items from military commissaries for use in the 
White House Staff Mess would be terminated. 

After careful review of the resulting increases in food costs, 
we have published a new price list for the current menu. I 
anticipate that these prices will be satisfactory throughout the 
remainder of FY 75. 

• 

~)liif i~;~--<t~'' 
(/ 

/ 
/ 

Digitized from Box C9 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library




